
 

Date:   March 9, 2021 

TO:   Chair Quinn and Planning Commissioners  

FROM:  Raffi Boloyan, Community Development Director  

SUBJECT: Addition Correspondence for March 9, 2021 Planning Commission 
Adoption Hearing of Dixon General Plan 2040 and Associated Final 
Environmental Impact Report (FEIR)  

Attached is an additional letter received by Fax after the last distribution of public comments in 
the Tuesday 3/9 Memo  
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